Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson

Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2017 2:06 PM

To: citycouncil
Cc: Nadia Khan

Subject: FW: No on Orr Bldg

-----Original Messa~~
From: David Reid

Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2017 12:10 PM

To: David A. Olson Subject: No on Orr Bldg

Dear Councilors:

I am opposed to the size of the Orr Building redevelopment project.

In a 2014 survey by BEAUTIFUL NEWTONVILLE, 80% of respondents said they would prefer a development of three stories or less, Thank you for considering this.

David Reid 54 Fuller Terrace 02465